
	
	

Policy	Minutes	6/15/16	
	
	

Attendance:	Members:	Stephen	Harding,		Harry	Shaker,	Paul	Checco	,	
Superintendent	John	Barile	and	Lisa	Gramling	
	
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	5:50	pm	
	
Public	Comment:	Mrs.	Tara	Lerner	spoke	about	her	concerns	regarding	
concussions,	specifically	the	parental	notification	and	discharge	of	student.		She	
asked	that	the	Policy	subcommittee	discuss	this	policy	at	their	next	meeting.	
	
Discussion	of	Bylaw	Series	#9000:		Mr.	Barile	presented	part	of	Bylaw	Series	
#9000	with	recommendations	to	the	full	Board	to	either	replace,	revise		or	adopt.		
The	subcommittee	discussed	the	Bylaws	that	should	be	considered	as	new	or	
keeping	Brookfield’s	version.	
	
The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	6:52	pm	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
	
Steve	Harding,	Chairman	
Policy	Subcommittee	
	
	

	

	


